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Board of Education Meeting Notes, June 5, 2023

Superintendent Kurt Krizan's Shout Outs: Superintendent Krizan along with Matt Peterson, Principal at Olga
Brener presented the Student Shout Out to Lilly Zarda, Staff Member Shout Out to Chad Hoffman and PLC Shout Out
to - Fifth Grade, Karen Preston, Allison Braun, Jennifer Sperberg, Tim Herrmann, Andrew Walsh, Dan Mead, Brittany
Firari, Joanne Edwards. Congratulations to all and to Girl's Track and Boys Tennis Doubles George Buerman and
Tristan Sheldon, who qualified for State Tournaments! Girls Track Team also set new school records!
Interview/Selection of 2023-24 Junior Student Representative: Three Juniors interviewed for the Student
Rep. seat on the School Board: Hannah Y., Eric A., and McKenna B. Hannah Y. was selected to serve on the Board
beginning 2023-24 school year.

Information Items:

SCMS Trees for Tomorrow (TFT)- Connie Rauterkus and Christopher Meier presented a video highlighting the
SCMS 7th grade students field trip and overnight to Tress For Tomorrow with thanks to the Board for the opportunity.
Hoffman Facilities Update — Kurt Krizan shared an update on the Long Range Facility plan including new reports
which are now posted on the website via hyperlinks. Hoffman spent time reviewing the results of their analysis and
sharing common themes. Next meeting will be to discuss options for moving forward.

Vacation Schedule - Nicole Hartlaben, HR Director proposed a recommendation to change current vacation
schedule to be more competitive in the marketplace. Proposed new staff's vacation eligibility would start on the date
of hire.

Action Items:

Classroom Displays — Ben Brazeau, Instructional Technology Coordinator, requested approval of the proposed
classroom displays in a variety of sizes based on individual classroom need. The Board approved the purchase as
presented.

High School Chiller Replacement — This item was tabled for the June 15th agenda.
Resignations/Retirements/Appointments

Appointments: Danyell Franti, HS Business Teacher, Keegan Destree, 4th Grade, Alli Wiegand, 1st Grade Douglas
Feyen, MS Science, Amanda Boldt, 4K, Aaron Manders, Hillcrest & LEADS Charter School Principal

and Emma Pavletich, Speech & Language Pathologist. Welcome! The Board accepted the appointments.
Resignations: Sarah Thompson, 4K; Taylor Jahnke, Kindergarten; Kennedy Domke, 3rd Grade; Michael Pringle, HS;
Samantha Rosenberg, HS Special Ed Teacher.The Board accepted the resignations.

School Lunch Prices — Mr. Krizan reported that after meeting with the district's Interim Director of Finance and
Taher Food Service, is was determined that school lunch prices will increase by approximately .25 cents. The Board
approved the increase in school lunch prices.

Donations — Kurt Krizan presented three donations - John and Sheila Aumann donated $500 to go towards Teacher
of the Year Award, ATC Milwaukee Bucks donated $387 to purchase trees for district and D Mitchell Interiors in
Clintonville donated $60. The Board moved to accept donations with gratitude.

CESA 8 Service Agreement 2023-2024 - Kurt Krizan requested approval of next year's service agreement with
CESA 8 including shared services with other districts. The Board approved CESA 8 contract as presented.
2023-2024 Board Meeting Dates — Kurt Krizan discussed setting meeting dates for next year, based on
feedback, to once a month. Board approved to meet on this schedule through the first semester.

Administrative Salaries — Kurt Krizan discussed salaries for Administrators for next year. The Board moved to table
this item.

For more information about this meeting, including agendas, approved minutes and policy changes, click here.

#ShawanoProud

46 students from the seventh-grade class
traveled to Eagle River, Wl to attend a three-
day field trip at Trees for Tomorrow
Environmental Education Center. Students
participated in a night hike in the forest,
learned about orienteering , participated in
archery , and so much more!

We are so proud of the great behavior and
enthusiasm of these amazing kids!
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